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Dear Professors A. Wang, T. Wang and Dr Y. Bai, 
 
It is my pleasure to invite you, as Academic Visitors, to visit our Department of Mathematics 
and Statistics, University of Strathclyde, Glasgow, UK, for the period from 20 June 2019 -15 
July 2019.  I understand that all the costs including the travel and accommodation will be 
covered by your own research grants.  
 
During your visit, I will be very happy to discuss with you on stochastic modelling in finance 
and economics.  We will also discuss a possible international joint research collaboration. 
Moreover, I will schedule a couple of seminars for you so that you can talk about your 
research and my students and I will benefit from your seminars greatly. 
 
As Academic Visitors you are eligible to enjoy all the facilities of my university and, in 
particular, to join the Andersonian Library. 
 
I trust that your visits to our University will prove both beneficial and enjoyable. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Professor Xuerong Mao FRSE 
Royal Society Wolfson Research Merit Award Holder 
Director of Strathclyde China Institute 
     
 


